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Our “Field Over to Farm” Bridge Campaign is off to a 
great start. To date we have raised almost $13,000 
toward the construction of the bridge access to the 
Farm.  We would like to recognise Ruth and Brian 
McDonald from McDonald Furniture and Appliance for 
their generous donation of $5,000. Our future butterfly 
garden will be named after them. $5,876 was also 
received through the Township of King Sustainability 
Committee.  Country Zen in Schomberg hosted 2 “Yoga 
in the Park” events this last summer as a fund raiser for 
the Farm. Also the Schomberg Village Association 
donated $500 to support our fund raising administration. 
Plus SWB Ins donated $500. Thank you to everyone for 
your support and donations. As soon as we reach the 
$20,000 mark we will be able to complete the survey 
and engineering for the bridge design.  Remember, each 
formal donation over $150 will be acknowledged with a 
Farm t-shirt and small nameplate on the bridge. 

 
The Schomberg Community Farm Executives 
are taking advantage of this beautiful fall 
weather to host another fun-filled event at the 
Farm on  
Sunday, Oct. 26th 10am-1pm.   

All Are welcome to Join! 
Many Hands make for light work! 

We will be breaking into groups to build a three-
bin composter and an insect hotel made with 
recycled wooden pallets. 
We want to welcome insects to the Farm and make a special home for them.  The Kids will love this!! 
Please bring along any cylinders, tubes, bottles, straw, and any item you think the insects would love to hide 
out in.  The picture below may give you some ideas. 
 
Please also bring your tools such as hammers, nails drills, 
screw drivers etc. 
	
  

Refreshments will be 
provided. 

We look forward to seeing 
you. 

	
  
BEST	
  TO	
  YOU	
  FROM	
  ALL	
  OF	
  US	
  
AT	
  THE	
  FARM!	
  Julie,	
  Cheryl,	
  
Chris,	
  Sheilagh	
  and	
  Mary	
  


